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Clubs  
Monday 

Forest Rangers - 1 & 2  

Tuesday 
Gardening – 1 & 2 

Dance – 1 & 2 
Wednesday 

Headers & Volleys-1 & 2 

Reading club-by invitation only 

Fun Phonics – by invitation 

only 

Thursday 
Headers & Volleys- EYFS 

Writing boosters – by 

invitation only 
 
 

 
 

 

Holiday dates 2017/18 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Summer Half Term 
28 May – 1 Jun 

Non pupil day 4 Jun 
Children back 5 Jun 

 

 
Last day of school year 

20 July 2018 
 
 

2018/19 
Children back 6th Sept 18 

 
Half term 

22 Oct -26 Oct 
 
 
 

   

 Dinner Menu 
Week beginning 

14 May 
New summer menu  

Week 1 
 
 
 

 

 
 

for next week 
 

ur  er 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
I hope you enjoyed the glorious sunshine during the Bank Holiday weekend. It 
certainly doesn’t seem like we have only had a four day week - there has been 
so much going on! 
 

Firstly I’d like to say a big thank you to everyone who wore something bright and 
colourful to school today to help us raise £156.10 so far for Cancer Research 
UK. I am very proud that as a school community, we are able to support such 
worthy charities like this, which touch so many lives. Our contribution will help 
with the battle to beat cancer. Thank you everyone. 
 

On Wednesday, Cherry class shared their learning with us during their class 
assembly. I was very impressed to listen to the level of maths work the children 
have been accessing. They were very confident and enjoyed being centre stage! 
Well done Cherry and thank you to Miss Bickmore and Mrs Hammerton. We 
always have such great support from our Cherry class parents and carers and it 
is always a pleasure to have you in school. Next week it is the turn of Maple 
class. 
 

I can’t believe I am still having to highlight the parking issue outside the school. 
This week I have had reports of a car rolling into another car. Last week a car hit 
an adult. What will it take? Reckless driving like these examples will only 
result in one thing – the serious injury, or worse, to one of our children. 
The parking enforcement officers attend as often as they possibly can, but sadly 
they are being stretched across the local area where other local schools are 
having similar serious and significant issues. I will continue to contact them and 
request they attend during our busy times, but if people were more careful and 
considerate, I wouldn’t have to. So please, for the sake of all our children, take 
more care when using the roads around our school. Thank you. 
 

This afternoon our PTA are meeting at 3.00pm to continue planning for the 
summer fete which will be taking place on Saturday 7th July. Thank you 
everyone who has already offered to have a display board outside your house. 
Please remember, all money raised is used to enhance learning opportunities 
we provide for all children. 
 

Next week we have our Bedtime Stories event for year one children and parents 
and a Royal Wedding themed party next Friday afternoon – a reward from us to 
all children for achieving 100% during our last school census day (school dinner 
uptake). 
 

Have a great weekend.  
Miss Siggery 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Harper        
 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary                   

 

Tuesday 15th May – EYFS trip to Jimmy’s 
Farm. 
Thursday 17th May –Bedtime Stories 
event – year 1, 4.30 – 6.00pm. 
Friday 18th May – Royal Wedding Garden 
Party -  wear red, white and blue. 
Tuesday 22nd May – EYFS Family Fun 
Time, 9.00am – 10.00am. 
Thursday 5th July – Sports Day and Family 
Picnic, 9.30am start. 
Saturday 7th July – school fete. 
Friday 20th July – Last day of term – we 
finish at 1.30pm. 

http://www.burrsville-inf.essex.sch.uk/


 

This year our whole school focus is on writing. 

To ensure we keep this focus high profile, each 

week we will share a special piece of written 

work. This week the special work is from: 

Oliver Booth in Cedar class. 
 

 
 

This week’s Attendance 
 

 
 

Rowan 88.75% 

Maple 93.95% 

Cedar                                                                                                                                                                         95.26% 

Oak 89.29% 

Cherry 94.58% 

Sycamore 91.67% 

Elder 92.50% 

Willow 94.17%    

 

Well done Cedar class. 
 

  
Last week’s Reading Race 

 

 

Maple 14 
Rowan 15 

Cedar 19 

Oak 10 

Cherry 21 

Sycamore 13 

Elder 8 

Willow 12 
 

 

Well done Cherry class.  
 

 

Special Table 
Well done to the following children who have been selected this 

week, by the Mid-Day Assistants, for their exemplary behaviour 

at lunchtime: 
 

Rowan – Oliver Wall for lovely manners at lunchtime. 

Maple – Eliza Bailey for doing the right thing.  

Cedar – Ryan Sherwood for being cheerful. 

Cherry – Abbie Earl for lovely manners at lunchtime. 

Oak – Joey Chessher for playing nicely with his peers. 

Elder – Niamh Tracey for lining up nicely. 

Willow – Ava-Mae Renaut for playing a good game of duck, 

duck goose. 

Sycamore – Noah Ellis for lining up nicely. 
 

 

 

Open Mornings/ Assemblies,Wednesday, 9.00am. 
 

 
 

Summer 1st Half-Term 

16th May – Maple assembly 

23rd May – Willow assembly 
 

 

2nd Half-Term 

6th June – Year 2 Open Morning 

13th June – Elder class 

20th June – Oak class 

27th June – Rowan class 

4th July – Cedar class 

  

  

 

The Golden Book 
 

 
 

Well done to the following children who were in the Golden Book 
last week: 

Rowan  
Marlee Mitchell for trying hard to use his phonics knowledge, 
his writing and forming his letters correctly. 
Zackery George for showing a positive attitude to learning. 
Maple  
Jacob Horwood for always trying hard in Read, Write, Ink. 
Colin Brand for trying hard with Lexia. 
Oak  
Phoebe White for excellent independent maths. 
Joey Chessher for a fab start at Burrsville. 
Cedar  
Dolcie Johnson for making such incredible progress in 
writing. We are so proud of you. 
George Rosier for consistently showing gold card behaviour 
and setting a perfect example.  
Cherry  
Freddy Hurrell for developing in confidence when writing. 
Faith Hales for having a positive attitude to learning. 
Elder  
Toby Daubney for trying so hard in maths with Mrs Austin.  
Niamh Tracey for making a huge effort in her English writing. 
Willow  
Maisie Roberts and Alfie Knight for persevering with work 
on fractions. 
Sycamore  
Daisy Ollivant for being extremely helpful and doing jobs 
without being asked. 
Mia Jarrett for never ever being in a bad mood and always 
smiling. 

 
 

 


